
ICYMI: Watch NATCA President Nick Daniels on Fox
News Live, Sunday, May 25

NATCA President Nick Daniels continued his media appearances on Sunday,
May 25, with an interview on Fox News Live. During the interview, Fox News’s
Chief Washington Correspondent Mike Emanuel asked Daniels questions how
whether current ATC staffing issues and technology and communications
failures could affect Memorial Day holiday weekend travel.

Daniels stressed that air travel remains safe in the United States because of
the work of the aviation safety professionals represented by our Union. Daniels
said that NATCA is pleased to partner with the Administration and Secretary
Duffy to supercharge the hiring of controllers, retain the highly-skilled,
professional men and women who currently serve our nation as controllers,
and modernize ATC equipment and infrastructure throughout the National
Airspace System.

You can watch the full interview here.

https://vimeo.com/1087560405?share=copy
https://vimeo.com/1087560405?share=copy


U.S. Rep. Dave Taylor Visits Cincinnati ATCT (CVG)

NATCA members from Cincinnati
ATCT (CVG) recently provided a tour
of their facility and an operations
briefing to U.S. Representative Dave
Taylor (Ohio-2). The first-term
Congressman spent time meeting
controllers at CVG, while also
learning about the tower and
TRACON facilities there. 

This visit by Rep. Taylor was a direct
result of engagement with his office
following NiW. Rep. Taylor reiterated
during this visit what he told
controllers in March, “We are going to
get you all new equipment.”

Listen to the 2024 Region X Commitment to Safety
Award Recipient on the NATCA Podcast

In this episode of the NATCA Podcast, Communications Committee Chair
Shannon Lyman (Boston ATCT, BOS) interviews 2024 Region X Commitment
to Safety Award Winner Troy Swanberg (Engineer/Great Lakes Region, EGL).
Tune in wherever you listen to podcasts or by clicking here.

https://soundcloud.com/natcapodcast/troy-swanberg-2024-nrx?si=53e6e2a70d674133a0ad3ba54da057c8&utm_source=clipboard&utm_medium=text&utm_campaign=social_sharing


CFS Merch on the NATCA Store is Now LIVE! 

Communicating For Safety (CFS)
2025 apparel is available for
purchase from the NATCA Store.
For guaranteed delivery before
CFS, you must place your order by
Monday, July 14. Any items ordered
after this date may not arrive before
this year’s conference.

Items include button up shirts,
polos, and sweatshirts in men’s,
women’s, and unisex sizes.

View the collection and place your
orders here.

Visit our Website
                        

https://store.natca.org/product-category/cfs-apparel/
http://natca.org
https://www.facebook.com/NATCAfamily/
https://www.instagram.com/natcanational/
https://twitter.com/natca
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